
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT the Potential Super Bowl 50 Impacts on the Contra Costa County Airports report. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no negative impact on the General Fund. 

BACKGROUND: 
Presentation by Keith Freitas, Director of Airports for Contra Costa County, regarding the
potential impacts of Super Bowl 50 on the Contra Costa County airports (Buchanan Field
and Byron) as requested by Supervisor District IV.

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   01/19/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor

Contact:  Beth Lee, (925)
681-4200

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  19, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stephanie L. Mello, Deputy

cc:

PR.2

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Keith Freitas, Airports Director

Date: January  19, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Potential Super Bowl 50 Impacts on the Contra Costa County Airports (District III and IV)



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
n/a

ATTACHMENTS
Super Bowl 50 PowerPoint Presentation 


